
ALES PTO WANTS YOU!!! 

Come share your talents, 
ideas and energy with the 
ALES PTO! Be involved! 

Make a difference!
* August 31, 3:00 pm at the ALES Library. Planning 

meeting for Family Fun Night (scheduled for September 
18th).

* September 14th, 6:30 pm at the ALES Library. Elections 
for President, Vice-President, Secretary and Treasurer. 
Appointment of Chairpersons for various events. 
Refreshments provided!

* Future date of meetings will be determined based on 
officers' and members' preference. 

* Please contact Mary Jo Black if you are interested in 
running for office and/or have any questions. 
716-307-8835/jeffmary13@roadrunner.com


